
PEQUABUCK RIVER CLEANUP EVENT 
PLAINVILLE CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 
 
What:  Volunteer Pequabuck River Cleanup 
 
Who: Sponsored by the Plainville Conservation Commission 
 
When: Saturday, May 4th from 9:00 AM to Noon 
 
Where: North Washington Street, private entrance between the West Cemetery and the 

Railroad tracks/bridge (Right hand turn just before the first cemetery entrance 
heading North. 

 
The Plainville Conservation Commission is sponsoring a volunteer river cleanup event and 
hopes to enlist the assistance of local volunteers to help in the worthwhile effort.   
 
Refreshments will be provided.  Please dress appropriately – boots are recommended.  
Gloves and bags will be distributed for participants.  Registration will be held at the end of the 
private drive alongside the West Cemetery and Conservation Commission members will be 
on hand to help register attendees and direct activities. 
 
The event will be held in mild inclement weather; however, dangerous storm activity may 
result in cancellation.  For updates you can refer to:  
 
https://www.plainvillect.com/conservation-commission/pages/conservation-commission-
events                   Or scan the QR Code below: 

 
 

Please contact Mark DeVoe, Town Planner at 
860-793-0221 Ext. 7177 with any questions 

https://www.plainvillect.com/conservation-commission/pages/conservation-commission-events
https://www.plainvillect.com/conservation-commission/pages/conservation-commission-events

